
 

 

 

15th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
As we settle into a new academic year at Eversley we wanted to welcome you back to school, 
particularly to the new families that have joined us. We hope the children have enjoyed their 
return to school and are ready for the fun that the year will bring. The Eversley Primary School 
Association (EPSA) now consists of Sultan (Co-Chair), Haltan (Co-Chair), Katy (Treasurer) and 
Ozlem (Secretary). We have been working really hard trying to finalise all the funds remaining 
and chasing match funding that was confirmed for our Summer Fete 2023 in July, to ensure 
we provide the best possible experience for the children and spending the money back on 
them and the school.  
  
September is a busy time for us as we prepare our events for the year. We also identify areas 
of support we need from you in terms of EPSA Class Representatives, to ensure we 
communicate our events well and have the support to run them.  
 
We have a dedicated WhatsApp group for EPSA and we depend on Class Reps to triage 
information to their classes and in particular to individual parents regarding their child/ren’s 
participation in events. This year EPSA Class Reps have been allocated for the following 
classes; 

• 1C - Nish and Chibesa  

• 2G – Seema 

• 3P - Sheelpe 

• 3C - Kate M (Karen back up) 

• 4KR - Maria 

• 4SE - Emine and Sayuri 

• 4E - Christina Stylianou  

• 5BH - Anna A & Nish 

• 5H - Ozlem 

• 6K - Joanna 

• 6B - Rachna 

• 6L - Rose (Karen back up) 
 
There’s still many classes without one, so please contact EPSA epsa@eversley.enfield.sch.uk  
if you wish to take this role on, confirming your full name, class and mobile number. We’ll 
then get you added to the group. The WhatsApp group only deals with EPSA related news and 
events, it’s exciting, rewarding and you’ll get to meet some great people who’ll become 
fantastic friends. Without your help, we can’t run events as effectively, so please get on board.  
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The immediate committee plans to meet on Monday 18th to discuss events for the year ahead, 
with concentration between now and December. From that we will get a date out for our next  
 
face to face meeting at school with the wider EPSA committee. We’ll then share more with 
you all.  
  
We look forward to seeing many of you through the year. If you have any questions about 
EPSA or how to get involved, do get in touch  
 

epsa@eversley.enfield.sch.uk 
 

Best wishes,  
Sultan & Haltan 

Upcoming events 
Happy School Bag Collection - Wednesday 4th October 2023 
The Happy School Bag collection offer schools the opportunity to raise funds and at the 

same time to help our environment by keeping valuable and reusable resources out of 

landfill. Closer to the time Happy School Bags will be sent to children to fill up and we’ll give 

you drop off information.  
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